
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/5/2016 1:09:29 PM
Subject: Fire Marshal's contact - S.1000 Camden

I spoke with Camden City Manager Mel Pearson, and he welcomes working with the State Fire Marshal and would like 
his Fire Chief to make contact.  Please pass along Polk’s preferred contact information. 
 
Mr. Pearson will also give us the property owner’s contact information so we can reach out to them to help facilitate 
discussions on whether they may be willing annex and/or make improvements to the health and safety issues.
 
He said he understood our position on the constitutionality of the bill and appreciates our willingness to help find an 
alternative solution.
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